
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shepherd's Missionary House 
 

In the picture above, we are standing in front of Shepherd's Missionary House. Here we hosted 

dozens of missionaries last year, helping them navigate the challenges they face. Two missionary 

couples stayed with us this past week. We enjoyed investing into their lives.  

 

Missionaries! Missionaries! 

Missionaries! 

This past week we enjoyed spending time with missionaries 

attending the Winter Texas Baptist Bible Fellowship Meeting 

in Granbury, Texas. Granbury Baptist Church did a wonderful 

job hosting this event! Here a just a few of the missionaries we 

spent time with encouraging them to fulfilling their calling. 

 

 

We can only serve missionaries because of people like you who make our ministry 

possible. Thank you for your faithful prayers, support, and friendship. 

 

Don & Kathy 
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BBFI World Missions Service Center – P.O. Box 191 – Springfield, MO 65801 

Don – dr.donmingo@gmail.com / Kathy – kth.mingo@gmail.com 

Find us on Facebook: Missionary to Missionary Care 

www.M2MCare.org 
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